
“Our vision is to create a school where everyone is welcomed, efforts are valued, 
ambition is nurtured and where the potential of every child is realised. We aim to 
create a school that offers an irresistible invitation to learning.” 

 

  
 

 
 

Class Teachers - required for September 2023 
Permanent and fixed term / maternity roles available 

Salary: Dependent on experience MPS / UPS 
Required for: September 2023 

 
 

Whitehouse Primary School opened in September 2016, a new school at the heart of the developing community of 
Whitehouse, Milton Keynes. As part of our exciting growth and development we are looking to recruit inspirational and 
dedicated class teachers to join our family. We have roles available in both KS1 and KS2.  
 
 
Are you a teacher who is:  
• Dedicated to inspire and motivate our learners? 
• Driven by a passion for making learning fun, exciting and challenging at the same time? 
• Committed to inclusive education and raising standards?  
• Excited by the opportunity to create and develop a new school and community? 
• Able to communicate effectively with others, have fun and be part of an amazing team?  
 
 
If your answers to the questions are yes, we would be delighted to hear from you and receive your application. 
 
Please see the attached teacher job description and ‘teacher recruitment pack’ for more information about the role and 
our wonderful school.  
 
As part of the Inspiring Futures through Learning Multi Academy Trust, successful candidates will have full access to our 
staff benefits package, including a bespoke CPD package through MKTSA, discount on gym membership, cinema tickets, 
childcare vouchers, cycle to work scheme and much more.  
 
 



We would welcome and encourage you to come and visit our school and witness our ethos and offer first 
hand. To arrange a visit please email hr@whitehouseprimary.co.uk  
 
To apply, please visit our website below and apply via ‘My New Term’: 
 

https://www.whitehouseprimary.co.uk/about-us/recruitment/   
 

Closing date: Thursday 20th April 2023  
Interviews week beginning 24th April 

 
Whitehouse Primary School is committed to safer recruitment practice and pre-employment checks will be undertaken 
before any appointment is confirmed. All vacancies are subject to enhanced DBS disclosures. We are an equal 
opportunities employer. 
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